
 

 CIR HCS/24-25/41 
 

Dear Parents 

We are happy to announce that the School has organised 

a ‘Life Skills Session' in  collaboration with "Bulls Eye" 

for students of Classes  9 to 12 on Saturday, July 06, 

2024 at the school premises during school hours.  

 

Warm regards  

 

Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 
 

 


